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Dear Planners,

T am writing as a private individual for these two planning applications in Dartmouth Park Conservation
Area, where I live.

2023/3979/P 43 Croftdown Road

This is an update of a previous application to fell the Silver Birch tree (2016/5697/P) at the rear of the
property in order to extend and lower the basement, install the front light well and replace the rear widow
with a door.

Permission was granted to fell a Himalayan Birch in sections on May 31st 2018 and the work was to be
carried out within 2 years.

Many thanks,
Eileen Willmott



